
From: Williamson, Karl <Williamson@Sel.k12.oh.us> 
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 11:46 AM 
To: Betz, Deb <Betz@Sel.k12.oh.us>; Hufenbach, Karen <Hufenbach@Sel.k12.oh.us>; Creviston, 
Christine <Creviston@sel.k12.oh.us> 
Cc: Reid, Linda <Reid@Sel.k12.oh.us>; Kaple, Dominick <Kaple@Sel.k12.oh.us>; Thompson, Melissa 
<ThompsonM@Sel.k12.oh.us> 
Subject: Parent Link Message: BHS 9th Grade Families 
  

Good morning,  

Welcome to Brush High School! My name is Karl Williamson, and I am the principal of Charles 

F. Brush High School. I am looking forward to meeting with your child, as the new school year 

is quickly approaching.  

  

Please look for a Welcome Back letter, which will be mailed August 2nd, and will include 

important information for the start of the new school year. In the meantime, please note the 

information below regarding our upcoming New Student Orientation at Brush High School. 

 New Student Orientation: Wednesday, August 11: 8:30 am- 11:30 am 
 New Student Orientation: Wednesday, August 11: 6 pm- 7:30 pm 

Our orientation programs will take place in our Performing Arts Center (auditorium), here on 

campus. Please know that face masks are optional, depending upon your preference. 

  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office at 216-691-2068. 

  

Go Arcs!  

Mr. Williamson   

  

  

Karl Williamson 

  

Principal, Brush High School 
Direct line: 216-691-2065 ext. 2129 

Williamson@Sel.k12.oh.us   
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